

## Bransgore Primary School

Dear Parent,

We will be visiting the School on Monday 22nd May to undertake individual and in school sibling photographs during the day.

Non-school siblings can attend a drop in session from 3.20 p.m until 4.30 p.m. in The Scitt Building. This is on a first come first served basis, there is no need to make an appointment. Proofs will be sent home with your child.

Professionally taken family photographs can make ideal keepsakes and presents. In order to take advantage of this offer all you need do is call us with an indication of the best time for your family to come into the studio set up at your school.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

